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Issue 11 | Update – 20 December 2024 
 

Dear residents, families and representatives, 

 

Today is the last day of works on the Rotary House refurbishment for 2024, as we will be taking 

a break over Christmas and resuming on Monday 6 January 2025. 

 

What happened this fortnight? 

• We finished replacing and repairing the walls and ceilings.  

• Air conditioning pipework was installed on the southern side of the building. 

• We finished screeding the floors in all bedrooms to prepare for new flooring. 

• We installed new power points in all areas. 

 

  
Completed repairs to walls and ceilings Floor screeding in the bathrooms 

 

What’s happening next fortnight? 

• All areas of the refurbishment have now been closed off and secured, and no works will 

be occurring until Monday 6 January 2025. 

 

We would like to thank you for your patience and support in 2024 and we wish you and your 

loved ones a very Merry Christmas, we will be back with more updates on the refurbishment in 

the new year. 
 

Who can I contact for more information? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au, or 

speak to reception.  
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